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13751 74th Avenue 

Surrey, BC V3W 1A8 
Tel. 604-597-6644 
Fax. 604-597-6401 

www.arbourside.com 
         Like us on facebook 
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We love to 

paint at Ar-

bourside!  

Here most 

of us are 

painting the 

silhouette of 

cranes 

against an 

evening sky, 

but Alan, of 

course, spe-

cial painter 

that he is, 

produced 

this gor-

geous Eng-

lish country 

house sce-

ne.  

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwix-OWVmLbcAhWDITQIHRbwBU8QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fkidzcomic.com%2Fcomics-101-plagiarism%2F4%2F&psig=AOvVaw1gjhGXd29AQNGcW-VKQeUg&ust=1532468435202067


 

 

 

Picnics are a favourite during the summer months.  Above, we are enjoying our lunches beside the 

Fraser River, at Derby Reach Park in Langley.  We were worried when we saw our favourite picnic 

tables covered in water during the spring flood, but everything’s back to normal now! 

Below, we are enjoying the peaceful sounds of nature at Redwood Park in South Surrey, close the 

Hazelmere area.  If you walk through the forest, you will come upon a “Fairy Garden” where visitors 

have hung hand painted houses for the fairies, as well as other conveniences for them.   

 

 
 

                                                                                                                           

Amazing painting by Alan—he decided to do a 

different bridge than ours.  Isn’t his artwork in-

credible?   Lunch at the Red Rose Restaurant 

was well attended by the lovers of nosh!   

Junes Birthday Bash was a huge success and a 

gorgeous cake decorated by Ygor.   Let’s not 

forget our Jasdeep and her friendly companion 

Eddie, an English Springer Spaniel.  They visit 

every Sunday morning to get the day started 

with lots of love and kisses and hugs.  Make 

sure you lcome down and have a visit with Ed-

die—he’s always looking for a friendly pat and 

loves those milk bones! 



 
 
      

 

 

  

  



Lunch at Westwood Plateau Golf & Country Club.  This was our special bus June trip to Belcarra, 

through IOCO,  and sightseeing all the way home.  The view was gorgeous, the food excellent, 

and the company—well, what can I say—Magniificent!   July’s bus trip will be taking us through 

West Vancouver, lunch at Horsehoe Bay at C-Lovers, home via lower Marine Drive, through Stan-

ley Park, along the water of Vancouver past Spanish Banks, UBC Endowment Lands, and home. 

      

 

 

We were so sad to see 

our |Volunteer, Rossy, 

leave us for the summer.   

But we are super happy 

that she finally gets to 

spend the summer with 

her Preants and Grand-

parents, who live in Bei-

jing, China.  It’s been 2 

years since their last vis-

it—too long!    

Someone suggested we try the Buffet lunch at Newlands Golf & Country Club, and 

were we ever glad we did!  Besides a good variety of many entrees and desserts, 

we had a bird’s eye view of the 18th hole and the price was amazing for the quality!  


